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June 29, 2020 

 

2020/2021 Yellow Pool Tag Pickup Schedule 

 

Dear Unit Owners, 

 

The COVID-19 Pandemic has caused changes in the way we have to conduct ourselves and interact with others.  

While we had to make many accommodations, we are happy to announce that our Beach will be open for swimming 

(with lifeguards)  and the Pool will be open this summer (with restrictions).    The Beach will be open full time on June 

27
th
.    The Pool will be open full time on July 3

rd
.  Hours are 10:30AM – 5:30PM for both Beach and Pool this year. 

 

In order to promote social distancing at the pool, each unit will get two tags for the summer.  The Pool will be  

“Residents Only”.  No Guests allowed.  No Exceptions. Everyone needs a tag to enter/use the pool (including 

resident children of all ages). Red tags from 2018/2019 can still be used for entry to the Beach Boardwalk. 

 

Please see below for the schedule of pick up times for the new tags.   At the time of pickup, if there is another Resident 

in the Clubhouse, please wait outside until they are done.  Masks/Facial Coverings are required to enter the Clubhouse.  

If you are not wearing a mask, you cannot pick up your tags. PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN PEN TO SIGN OFF ON 

THE PAPERWORK.  .   

If the owner cannot pick up their tags and wish to designate someone else to pick them up and sign off on the rules for 

this summer, please send an email to the office with your designated person that will pick up your tags.  Please have 

them bring a copy of that email when they pick up the tags.   

If you are renting your apartment and your tenant will be utilizing and picking up the tags, please email the office with 

permission for your tenant to pick up the tags and have them bring a copy of the email to the Clubhouse.    

For those owners who are renting their apartments - either the owner has/uses the tags for the pool or the tenant does. 

They are not to be “shared”.  

 

2020/2021 Yellow Tag Pickup Hours - At the Clubhouse (enter from the Beach Side Glass Door) 

 7/1/20 (Wednesday) 3:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

 7/2/20 (Thursday)    4:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

 7/3/20 (Friday)        10:00 AM –12:00 PM 

Please bring your own pen, your mask/facial covering and a copy of the email from the owner if an alternate person is 

picking up the tags. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation 

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Board of Managers 

Towne House Condominiums at Lido Beach  
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